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READMISSION OF STUDENTS
Students who have previously enrolled at Georgian Court University but 
have not completed their intended degree are welcome to return to the 
university. Depending on official status prior to departure, time away 
from the university, and enrollment at other institutions during a break, a 
student must complete the following steps to be considered for reentry 
into GCU:

Students who have not taken courses elsewhere, will pursue the same 
major, and have not been separated from the institution for more than 
two consecutive main academic terms should contact the Office of 
the Registrar at 732-987-2228 to subsequently complete a reactivation 
application.

Students who have not been granted a leave of absence, have taken 
courses elsewhere, will pursue a different major, or have been separated 
from the institution for more than two consecutive main academic terms 
should contact the Office of Graduate Admissions at 732-987-2770 
to subsequently complete a new application. A nonrefundable $40 
application fee and official transcripts from college(s) attended during 
the separation are required.


